
 Welcome to 2nd Grade 
Suggested Supply List

Dear Incoming 2nd Graders and Families,
We are so excited to be your teachers this year. We look forward to working with 

you and can not wait to meet you!  This year will be a year of tremendous growth for 
your child. It’s going to be a great school year together! 

 
Your help in supplying your child these supplies is appreciated. Please bring in these 
supplies during the first week of school.

● Plastic folders-pockets on the bottom and colors as requested below 
● Marble Composition notebooks Wide ruled and colors as requested below

PLEASE LABEL THE FOLDERS AND NOTEBOOKS AS FOLLOWS Name & Subject
Writing folder and notebook–GREEN
Spelling folder and notebook–RED

Classwork folder–BLUE
Science/Social studies–YELLOW  (1) (folder only)

Spanish-ORANGE

Homework Folder-your choice (design or solid color/labeled)

● 5 Jumbo Elmer’s Glue sticks
● 1 kid sized scissor (labeled)
● 2 boxes of crayons (preferably Crayola)-No more than 24-labeled with name 
● 8 large erasers & pencil top erasers
● 36 sharpened Ticonderoga pencils
● Personal pencil sharpener that collects shavings
● 2 post-it note pads
● BOYS: 1 box of  GALLON size ziploc bags
● GIrls: 1 box of QUART size ziploc bag
● Plastic pencil box labeled with name (see here):

The following items are not required, but will keep our classroom clean & healthy:
● 1  large hand Sanitizer pump
● 2 pack baby wipes
● 3  large tissue boxes
● 2 Containers of Clorox Wipes

Thank you for your cooperation and support!
Have a safe and happy summer! 

2nd Grade Team


